
 

 

 

What is the current status of the Mary Seacole programme? 

We are currently in the process of reviewing the programme content following participant feedback 

and will be relaunching in December this year.  The programme will definitely continue to run and 

the first cohorts in the revised format will start in April 2016. 

Why are applications currently closed? 

We want to ensure that everyone – both potential and current applicants –will have the available 

information on the relaunched programme.  By temporarily closing applications, we can finalise all 

the details before communicating to this to applicants. 

When will applications reopen? 

Applications for the programme will reopen from December 2015.  Please visit the website for more 

up to date information during this time.  

Who can I contact to ensure I receive information about the relaunch? 

Please send an email to SeacoleProgramme@leadershipacademy.nhs.uk  providing your contact 

details (name, telephone number, email address) and we will notify you as soon as applications 

reopen. 

Where will the programme take place? 

The Mary Seacole programme will continue to be delivered by our 10 Local Delivery Partners (LDPs): 

Yorkshire & Humber; North West; North East; West Midlands; East Midlands; East of England; 

Thames Valley & Wessex; Kent, Surrey & Sussex; London; and the South West. 

How much will the programme cost? 

There will be a reduction in cost and we will communicate this once confirmed. 

How long is the programme? 

The programme runs for 1 year. 

I have already submitted my application for the Spring 2016 intake – how does this affect me? 

Full details of the next steps for people who have already submitted their applications will be sent in 

due course.  Please ensure you have provided us with your correct contact details and that Academy 

communications are not going to your spam folder. 
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